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Note: This Special Bulletin is an update to a September 2014 Special Medicaid Bulletin 
article titled “3% Rate Reduction Update for Physicians ONLY” which can be found at 
/www.ncdhhs.gov/dma/bulletin/pdfbulletin/0914_Special_Bulletin_RateReduction.pdf. 
 
It was previously communicated that beginning October 26, 2014, NCTracks would 
process all claims for Non-ACA physicians at the new reimbursement rate, which is 
equal to 97 percent (97%) of the previous reimbursement rates.  However, the October 26 
date is being revised to a future date. The N.C. Division of Medical Assistance (DMA) 
will provide updates when a new date is determined.  Claims with dates of service 
January 1, 2014 through rate implementation date will also be reprocessed at a later date.  
DMA will provide updates and additional details in upcoming Medicaid bulletins, 
stakeholder meetings and via webinars. 
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